
    Term 1, Week 4 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

TO YOU …  

Natalia T.  

and  

Zanthe H. 

2021 TERM 1 

Week 4 

Tue 

16/02 

Stage 2 Parent Information 

Session @ 3:15pm in 3/4B 

classroom 

Wed 

17/02  

Scripture commences 

MUFTI DAY 

Gold Coin Donation 

P&C Meeting. 6:30-8pm 

  Thur 

18/02 

DISTRICT SWIMMING  

CARNIVAL 

Stage 1 Parent Information 

Session @3:15pm in your 

child’s classroom 

Stage 3 Parent Information 

Session @4:00pm in 5/6N  

classroom 

Fri 

19/02 

Steps Vision Screening for  

Kindergarten students 

Week 6 

1/03 Canteen Re-Open 

Week 8 

Wed 

17/03 

P&C Meeting. 6:00-6:30pm 

2020 AGM( deferred from 

2020). 

  Bookclub Issue 1 closes Sunday 21st February 2021 

  

Scholastic Bookclub Orders 

Cash or cheques will not be accepted as payment.  

All Bookclub purchases must be done online using the  

Scholastic Loop Payment Portal. 

 

If you wish to purchase books for a gift and would like the option to pick up from the 

School Office, there is now an option to select this when you order online. 

  

If you have any queries or require assistance, please contact the Bookclub Coordinator  

Rebecca Anderson on 0412469343.  



Random Acts of Kindness Week 

This week is Random Acts of Kindness 
Week! I hope someone helps to brighten 
your day by an unexpected kindness. I did 
mention at assembly it might be a nice week 
to do something at home, like unpack the 
dishwasher without being asked to… let’s 
see how that works out!   

Swimming Carnival 

Mr Voysey has been busy getting names submitted for the District Carnival and 
organising notes. Most notes went home Friday with students heading to the next 
level. Some were a little confused as they thought they were the fastest in their 
age group, however, for all styles other than freestyle, there is a Junior section 
meaning all competitors aged 8, 9 and 10. At our carnival we also ran those races 
this way. This means the fastest 8 year old in backstroke may still not be the  
fastest junior and therefore will not go to District. Hope that helps with any  
questions you may be getting at home. 

Have a look further in the Newsletter for some photos from our school Swimming 
Carnival. There were also some on Facebook for those who have not yet had a 
chance to check there.  

Exciting Staff News 

 We have returned this year to find out 
 that two of our staff members are  
 expecting babies later in the year. 

 A big congratulations to Mrs Tier who is 
 expecting her third child and very  
 exciting news for Miss Pearce who is 
 expecting her first! 

 Congratulations to both ladies and their 
 families. 

 

Older Siblings On Site 

Thank you to all parents for waiting off site to pick up and drop off. Now we ask 
can you remind your older High School aged children (who are picking up younger 
siblings from school) to also wait at the appropriate exit rather than wander 
through the school grounds. As much as we love seeing returning students, at the 
moment we still need to be able to track everyone that comes on site. Thank you 
for your assistance.  

Students Who are Unwell 

If your child has been sick or sent home sick from school, exhibiting any flu-like 
symptoms, please remember they have to have a negative Covid test result before 
returning. The results can be emailed to the school account as a photo, or if you 
are experiencing difficulty emailing, you can show the office staff your results on 
your phone. 
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Emergency Contact Updates 

Emergency contact forms are being sent home today to ensure we have the most 
up-to-date details. After you double check that all relevant names and numbers are 
correct, make any changes, then please return these forms back to the office so 
we can make any necessary changes in our system. 

Last Word 

 

Have a good week!  

Rae Redfern 
Principal 
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K/1P 

Claire S. and Jesse K. 
1/2CV 

Isabel S. and Dahlia D. 

1/2O 

Owen B. and April K. 
2/3W 

Amalia S. and Taylan C. 

3/4B 

April B. and Senuka P. 
3/4P 

Ramona B. and Kale M. 

5/6N 

Barry D. and Theodore R. 
5/6PFT 

Audrey L. and Jaiden K. 
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